
 
 
Office Hours:   Monday & Tuesday 9am to 4pm, Closed Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 9am to 4pm. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Annual Meeting News: 
Both congregations will have their annual meetings on January 24th. Marshall will meet for theirs following 
worship. A Zoom meeting will be set up for that meeting for members to virtually join the meeting. 
  
 Little Cedar’s Annual Meeting will be at 1:30 on January 24th. We encourage folks to join via Zoom, but we 
understand that not everyone has that ability. Therefore, Pastor Jeremy will be in the sanctuary of Little Cedar 
for those that need to join in-person and will follow Covid precautions. 
 
2021 Annual Reports (Hard Copy) for both Little Cedar and Marshall are now available at Little Cedar  
in the entryway. 
 
********************************************************************************************************************************** 

 
Sunday Worship 
Along with their annual meeting, Marshall will begin meeting in-person for worship on January 24th. Little Cedar 
council has decided to wait at this time. Pastor Jeremy will post the recording of Marshall worship service online as 
soon possible for the members of Little Cedar.  
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Prayer Concerns 
Our sympathies to the family of Curt Hamilton whose funeral was on Friday at Little Cedar 

Our sympathies to the Family of Tim Dahle who passed away last week (Wife is Brenda (Bowers) Dahle).   
Jerry & Jackie Johnson (Pastor Jeremy’s Mom & Dad) 

Liam Kiefer (grandson of Terry & Carol Kiefer) 
Brian Herbert (son-in-law of Terry & Carol Kiefer) 

Judy Johnson ~ Gus Johnson ~ Curt Lewison ~ Gloria Mallory 
Terry Emanuel ~ Shirley Schroeder ~ Mavis Klaudt 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

COVID-19 and Building Use~   
Organizations such as Boy, Cub & Girls Scouts, 4-H etc. will have a waiver to sign to use the building. 

 Masks must be worn at all times.   

********************************************************************************************************************************** 

 

 

 

 

 

 


